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OUR REF: AIPS/24/25 
 
23 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians (Our Valued Partners-in-Education), 
 
Here are some updates for March 2024. 
 
1. School Attire/ Name Tags 
 

The school has communicated with the students that they are required to be in their full school uniform / PE attire 
as long as they are in school (including after school hours and school holidays).  Students are to wear their name 
tags on their school uniform. For boys, the name tags are to be placed on the upper edge of the pocket. For girls, 
the name tags are to be placed below the school crest. As for PE attire, the name tags should be placed below 
the school crest. Please refer to page 11 of the Students’ Handbook 2024 for the visuals. A school attire check 
will be conducted at the end of March. If you have not made name tags for your child, please obtain a form from 
the Class Mentor to place the order as soon as possible.  The lead time for the delivery of name tags is one to 
two months.  
 
2. Primary 6 Weighted Assessments 
 

We would like to remind parents of the school’s assessment guidelines: 
 There will be no make-up papers for students who are absent during the conduct of Weighted 

Assessments. 
 Students who are on medical leave are required to produce medical certificates immediately upon return 

to school. His/her marks will be computed accordingly. No marks will be awarded for the subject if no 
medical certificate is produced. 

 Students who are unwell are advised to visit a doctor, rest at home and not to sit for their Weighted 
Assessments. 

 
The dates for the Primary 6 Weighted Assessments are stated below: 
 

Date Day Subject 
28 February Wednesday P6 English/Foundation English Language 
29 February Thursday P6 Mother Tongue/Foundation Mother Tongue Languages 

01 March Friday P6 Higher Mother Tongue Languages 
04 March  Monday P6 Mathematics/Foundation Mathematics 
05 March Tuesday P6 Science/Foundation Science  

 
3. Arif Budiman Malay Language Teacher Award 2024 

 

From 2 February to 1 April 2024, students, educators, parents, and members of the public are invited to nominate 
outstanding Malay Language teachers for the Arif Budiman Malay Language Teacher Award (AGAB) 2024. The 
award aims to recognise Malay Language teachers in primary and secondary schools, junior colleges and the 
Millennia Institute, who have made significant contributions to the teaching of the Malay Language. The Arif 
Budiman Malay Language Teacher Award nomination form can be downloaded from www.mbms.sg, 
www.mllpc.sg, and www.beritaharian.sg. Nominations can also be made online via https://go.gov.sg/agab2024. 
 
4. March School Holidays (Saturday 9 March to Sunday 17 March 2024) 
 

The March School Holidays will be from Saturday, 9 March to Sunday, 17 March 2024. School resumes on 
Monday, 18 March 2024. 
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5. Travel Declaration 
 

To ensure schools continue to be a healthy and safe environment for all, we require parents/guardians to make a 
travel declaration for your child/ward only if he/she intends to travel for the holidays. A separate notification 
on travel declaration will be sent to you.    
 
6. Gifted Education Programme (GEP) 2024 
 

The GEP Screening Exercise will be held on Thursday, 15 August 2024 and the Selection Exercise will be held 
on Tuesday, 15 October and Wednesday, 16 October 2024.  
 
 
 

We look forward to working collaboratively. Together, we can develop and nurture our students to have good 
values, attitudes and mindsets for excellence, to prepare them to be future ready. Thank you for affirming the 
school’s efforts by sending us cards, messages as well as words of encouragement. These little gestures mean 
a lot to all of us at AIPS.  
 

 
 

Wishing you and your family members good health and happiness. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ms Baey Ee-Lyn 
Principal 
 


